
' UNITED STATES POSTAL SERVICE 
475 L'ENFANT PLAZA SW 
WASHINGTON DC 20260 

Novebaer 5, 1992 

Mr . William Buzrus 
Executive Vice President 
American Postal Workers 

Union, AFL-CIO 
1300 L Street, N .W . 
Washington, DC 20005-4128 

Dear Bill : 

155 

This letter is in reference to our recent discussion 
. concerning the status of Postal Source Data Technicians whose 

positions are abolished . 

It is the position of the Postal Service that when such 
employees become unassigned full-time regulars, they 
maintain their position designation as Postal Source Data 
Technicians until they successfully bid or are assigned to a 
vacancy . 

If there are any questions regarding the foregoing, please 
contact Curtis Warren of my staff at (202) 268-5359 . 

Sincerely, 

L 
ntho .Iliante-, General Manager 

Pro s and Policies Division 
Of ice of Contract Administration 


